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Project Number:

Correspondence Number Memo

UGPMMCTRANS001-1

1) The authorization letter should be
addressed to CETCB, and not the FCC.
Please submit a new letter. Response:
The authorization letter has been revised
2) There are three sets of emissions
data, but there are no indications on the
data sheets to differentiate between the
sets. Response: The Test report has been
revised to show that each set of the data
represents a different axis. 3) The user’s
manual must contain the instructions to
the user contained in section 15.21 of the
FCC rules. Please submit a revised
manual. Response: The Owner's manual
has been revised to include this
statement. 4) The FCC label on the device
must contain the two-condition
statement contained in section
15.19(a)(3) of the FCC rules. Response:
The unit is about the size of a person's
palm. Please see picture attached

Correspondence Number Memo

UGPMMCTRANS001-2

1) While the address was changed on the
letter of authority, the text of the letter is 
still referring to the FCC. Please re-revise
this letter. Response: The letter revised
has already been uploaded. 2) The device
is too large to justify not putting the 
two-condition on the device itself. Please
submit a revised drawing. Response: The
Label has been revised to include this 
statement.
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